NORTH EAST DERBYSHIRE INDUSTRIAL ARCHAEOLOGY SOCIETY
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Held at St Thomas’s Centre, Brampton, Chesterfield 14th March, 2016
Present

38

Apologies for Absence

Brian Dick, David Palmer

Matters Arising from previous AGM

None

Chairman’s Report

See attached

Treasure’s Report

We are still in the black although room rent £50 and speaker’s fees £40/50 have increased.

Proposed    Les Mather     Seconded Pete Hawkins

Election of Officers

Doug Spencer has decided to stand down from the committee although he will continue to print the Newsletter.  Cliff thanks him for his help over the years.

The rest of the committee have agreed to stand.  They are
Chairman          Cliff Lea

Vice Chairman                  Derek Grindell

Hon Secretary   Patricia Pick

 Meetings Co-ordinator     Brian Dick

Hon Treasurer   Pamela Alton             Membership Secretary     Jean Heathcote

Ordinary Committee Members :-   David Hart, Les Mather, David Palmer, Diana Allen

Proposed  Jackie Currell   Seconded  Pete Hawkins 

Amendment to Subscriptions

These were last increased in 2007.  A proposal was made to increase by £2 from  January 2017

Proposed Ron Presswood    Seconded Jackie Currell 

Any other Business

Do we now need to advertise on Facebook/Social Media.   We need somebody to organise this.  Volunteers welcome.
